
 

SAFE This week as part of Mental 

Health Week, in their My Happy Mind 
sessions, the classes have selected their   
Happiness Heroes, children who’s role is to 
lead the way in helping their class look after 
their own happiness. Our Heroes were given 
their certificates and badges in assembly this 
afternoon and we look forward to finding out 
about all the things they’ll be doing to    
support us with work on   
positive mental wellbeing.            
Congratulations Heroes!    

 

7th February 2025 

 

LEARNING Year 2 were 
intrepid travellers on Tues-
day, embarking on an excit-
ing adventure by bus, boat, 
and train—all in one day! As 
part of their Buildings topic, 
the children had the chance 
to see real-life   examples of 
what they’ve been learning 
about,     spotting landmarks 
along the river. “I was nerv-
ous about the boat but it 
was great!” 

 

 

Monday 10th February Y1 Jobs Fair (in 
class activity) 

Thursday 13th February Nourish Pet 
Day menu 

Friday 14th February Nursery Parents’ 
tour 9.30 

BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

Monday 24th February Back to school 

Friday 28th February St David’s Day-
come to school in yellow and/or white 

Tuesday 4th March Maths Parents’ 
Workshop and Showcase—details tba 

Thursday 6th March—World Book 
Day—details tba 

HAPPY We have a considerable 

amount of donated pre-loved uniform, 
that we’d love to give a new lease of life. If 
you need to replace an item of uniform 
please consider this. For a small donation we 
have all sizes in great   
condition. Some examples 
are hanging in the entrance 
hall—please ask if you don’t 
see your child’s size and we 
can find it for you.    

Message from Mrs Kinsley It was a chilly start on the gate 
this morning but so joyous to see the smiles on children’s faces 
as they arrived with their various Number Day dress-ups. Thank 
you to all of you for supporting the day with making t-shirts 
and badges, hairbands and head-dresses. The children have had 
fun this afternoon with lots of practical number activities indoors 
and out, with the extra bonus of money raised for the NSPCC, 
We’ll let you know next week how much was raised, thank you! 

Number Day 

 

Trips and experiences Educational 

trips and experiences are an essential part of 
our curriculum, giving the children valuable 
hands-on learning opportunities that   com-
plement their classroom lessons. However, 
these trips do require funding through    
voluntary contributions from parents.     
Without sufficient donations, we simply  
cannot afford to run these activities. Going 
forward, if we do not receive enough      
contributions to cover the cost of a trip, we 
may have no choice but to cancel the event. 
Please do let us know if there are          
circumstances that might prevent you being 
able to contribute and we’ll support in any 
way we can. We thank all those parents who 
regularly and promptly respond to trip letters 
and appreciate your        
continued support in making 
these enriching experiences 
possible for our children.  

safe—happy—learning 


